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  CCTV for Security Professionals Alan Matchett,2002-12-23 CCTV for Security
Professionals provides the information necessary to design the ideal CCTV
system. The chapters are stand-alone sources of information on their subjects
and are presented in logical sequence to guide the reader from basic
principles to more complex for a complete system understanding. In his
straight-forward and informative text, Alan Matchett approaches the camera
systems from the user's point of view, providing the security manager with
the knowledge to discuss the system, its desired features, and the areas of
design concern within the context of an organization's business model. This
can prove to be invaluable when evaluating an existing system, the use and
components of a given system, or in evaluating a system design proposed by a
vendor. Installers and service personnel will benefit from the functions and
possibilities that are available with the various components and by gaining
an understanding of their customers' needs. Newer technicians will learn how
to set up the system properly, and can familiarize themselves with the
technologies that go into a CCTV system. Security equipment sales personnel
will also gain a better knowledge of the customer's needs as well as learn to
determine exactly what questions they should be asking the customer and what
the customer's responses mean. In this manner, the book will offer invaluable
tips to ensure customers get exactly what they expect in a system. * Provides
a detailed explanation of CCTV components and the technology behind analog
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and digital CCTV systems. * Establishes a common language for security
professionals, CCTV system designers and sales personnel to use as a basis
for system design. * Provides a clear explanation of the design process and
design principles.
  Robust Motion Detection in Real-Life Scenarios Ester Martínez-Martín,Ángel
P. del Pobil,2012-07-10 This work proposes a complete sensor-independent
visual system that provides robust target motion detection. First, the way
sensors obtain images, in terms of resolution distribution and pixel
neighbourhood, is studied. This allows a spatial analysis of motion to be
carried out. Then, a novel background maintenance approach for robust target
motion detection is implemented. Two different situations are considered: a
fixed camera observing a constant background where objects are moving; and a
still camera observing objects in movement within a dynamic background. This
distinction lies on developing a surveillance mechanism without the
constraint of observing a scene free of foreground elements for several
seconds when a reliable initial background model is obtained, as that
situation cannot be guaranteed when a robotic system works in an unknown
environment. Other problems are also addressed to successfully deal with
changes in illumination, and the distinction between foreground and
background elements.
  101 Spy Gadgets for the Evil Genius Brad Graham,Kathy McGowan,2010-07-11
101 projects that appeal to the spy in you Utilizing inexpensive, easily
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obtainable components, you can build the same information gathering, covert
sleuthing devices used by your favorite film secret agent. Projects range
from simple to sophisticated and come complete with a list of required parts
and tools, numerous illustrations, and step-by-step assembly instructions.
Projects include: scanners and radios, night vision devices, telephone
devices, computer monitoring, audio eavesdropping, hidden cameras, video
transmitters, and more
  Visual Inference for IoT Systems: A Practical Approach Delia Velasco-
Montero,Jorge Fernández-Berni,Angel Rodríguez-Vázquez,2022-01-28 This book
presents a systematic approach to the implementation of Internet of Things
(IoT) devices achieving visual inference through deep neural networks.
Practical aspects are covered, with a focus on providing guidelines to
optimally select hardware and software components as well as network
architectures according to prescribed application requirements. The monograph
includes a remarkable set of experimental results and functional procedures
supporting the theoretical concepts and methodologies introduced. A case
study on animal recognition based on smart camera traps is also presented and
thoroughly analyzed. In this case study, different system alternatives are
explored and a particular realization is completely developed. Illustrations,
numerous plots from simulations and experiments, and supporting information
in the form of charts and tables make Visual Inference and IoT Systems: A
Practical Approach a clear and detailed guide to the topic. It will be of
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interest to researchers, industrial practitioners, and graduate students in
the fields of computer vision and IoT.
  Video Surveillance Techniques and Technologies Zeljkovic, Vesna,2013-12-31
This book presents empirical research and acquired experience on the original
solutions and mathematical algorithms for motion detection and object
identification problems, emphasizing a wide variety of applications of
security systems--Provided by publisher.
  CCTV for Wildlife Monitoring Susan Young,2016-06-18 CCTV for Wildlife
Monitoring is a handbook on the use of CCTV in nature watching, conservation
and ecological research. CCTV offers a unique ability to monitor wildlife in
real time, stream video to the web, capture imagery of fast-moving species or
cold animals such as wet otters or fish and maintain monitoring over long
periods of time in a diverse array of habitats. Wildlife watchers can take
advantage of a huge range of CCTV cameras, recording devices and accessories
developed for use in non-wildlife applications. CCTV allows intimate study of
animal behaviour not possible with other technologies. With expert experience
in engineering, photography and wildlife, Susan Young describes CCTV
equipment and techniques, giving readers the confidence to tackle what
initially may seem technically challenging. The book enables the reader to
navigate the technical aspects of recording: basic analogue, high definition
HD-TVI and IP cameras, portable CCTV, digital video recorders (DVR) and video
processing by focusing on practical applications. No prior knowledge of CCTV
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is required – step-by-step information is provided to get anyone started
recording wildlife. In-depth methods for recording foxes, badger, deer,
otters, small mammals and fish are also included, and the book makes
comparisons with trail cameras where appropriate. Examples of recorded
footage illustrate the book along with detailed diagrams on camera set-ups
and links to accompanying videos on YouTube. Case-studies show real projects,
both the equipment used and the results. This book will be of interest to
amateur naturalists wishing to have a window into the private world of
wildlife, ecological consultants monitoring protected species and research
scientists studying animal behaviour.
  Wide Area Surveillance Vijayan K. Asari,2013-11-19 The book describes a
system for visual surveillance using intelligent cameras. The camera uses
robust techniques for detecting and tracking moving objects. The real time
capture of the objects is then stored in the database. The tracking data
stored in the database is analysed to study the camera view, detect and track
objects, and study object behavior. These set of models provide a robust
framework for coordinating the tracking of objects between overlapping and
non-overlapping cameras, and recording the activity of objects detected by
the system.
  Take Control of Home Security Cameras Glenn Fleishman,2023-04-28 Make your
home safer! Version 1.4.1, updated April 28, 2023 Are you thinking about
installing a home security camera—or several? This book guides you through
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the many decisions about quality, features, privacy, and security that will
help you find just what you want. Or do you own an existing system and want
to swap out parts, expand it, or upgrade it? You’ll learn options for cameras
you own and what interoperates. The book explains the role of Apple’s HomeKit
Secure Video, and how to make its highest-level security work for you. In
Take Control of Home Security Cameras, networking and security expert Glenn
Fleishman shows you how to make smart choices about buying and configuring
cameras that take into account technical details, video quality, system
integration, your own privacy and that of others, and internet security. As
you read this book, you'll: • Figure out which features are right for you •
Configure your system securely to ensure that you and people you authorize
are the only ones with access to live and stored video • Understand the
different kinds of cloud-based storage of video, and which you might be
comfortable with • Learn about Apple HomeKit Secure Video, an option
available for the Apple ecosystem that lets you access video and control
cameras from several manufacturers in a highly secure way from your iPhone,
iPad, or Mac, including Logitech’s Circle View • Get to know features found
in home security cameras, and how they affect the quality and nature of video
you capture • Set your system so that alerts only appear for the kinds of
motion, sound, or other triggers that meet your threshold • Avoid becoming
part of the surveillance state—or opt into a limited and controlled part of
it with a fuller understanding of what that means • Learn about the legal
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aspects and limits of recording audio and video, and how they might (or might
not) help catch criminals
  The Safe Home Handbook Jaxon R.,2024-03-11 Protect Your Home, Protect Your
Peace of Mind The Safe Home Handbook: Your Guide to Home Security is the
ultimate resource for anyone looking to fortify their home and safeguard
their family. This comprehensive guide dives deep into every aspect of home
security, providing you with the knowledge and tools you need to create a
secure living environment. Understanding the Need for SecurityStart by
grasping the importance of home security and the impact of burglaries on
homeowners. Learn to assess your home's vulnerabilities, from weak entry
points to evaluating your neighborhood's safety. Creating a Security
MindsetDevelop a safety-oriented lifestyle and educate your family on
security awareness. Find out how to integrate a security mindset into your
everyday life seamlessly. Entry Deterrence StrategiesDiscover practical
methods to reinforce your doors, strengthen your windows, and implement
effective outdoor lighting. Learn about landscaping techniques that can
enhance your home's security. Home Security Systems and TechnologyGet an
overview of various alarm systems and surveillance options. Understand how to
choose the right system for your home, including smart home security
integration and leveraging technology for enhanced protection. Access Control
and Community MeasuresManage who enters your home with innovative keyless
entry systems. Explore the benefits of neighborhood watch programs and how to
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build community security collaboratively. Home Safes and Emergency
PlanningSecure your valuables with the right safe and prepare for different
emergency scenarios. Create a comprehensive family emergency plan for various
situations.Beyond Burglary: Comprehensive SecurityEnsure your home is safe
from other hazards like fire and carbon monoxide. Implement sustainable
security practices for an eco-friendly approach. DIY Installation and
MaintenanceLearn how to install and set up security systems with step-by-step
guides. Understand the costs involved and tips for maximizing your home's
security. Future Trends in Home SecurityStay ahead with insights into future
trends, such as artificial intelligence, biometric authentication, and the
evolution of smart home security.The Safe Home Handbook: Your Guide to Home
Security is not just a book; it's a roadmap to ensuring the safety and
security of your most precious space – your home. Whether you are a new
homeowner, a parent, or simply looking to update your security measures, this
book is an invaluable resource.Empower yourself with the knowledge to protect
what matters most.
  Intelligent Network Video Fredrik Nilsson,Communications Axis,2023-12-22
The third edition traces the trajectory of video surveillance technology from
its roots to its current state and into its potential future role in security
and beyond. For the reader, it is an opportunity to explore what the latest
technology has to offer, as well as to gain some insight into the direction
that surveillance will take us in the years ahead. The revised edition of
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Intelligent Network Video is more comprehensive in every area than the first
and second editions, printed in over 25,000 copies. There is also a new
chapter on cybersecurity, as well as thoroughly revised chapters on cloud and
analytics. The book takes the reader on a tour through the building blocks of
intelligent network video – from imaging to network cameras and video
encoders, through the IT technologies of network and storage and into video
management, analytics, and system design.
  Feature Detectors and Motion Detection in Video Processing Dey,
Nilanjan,Ashour, Amira,Patra, Prasenjit Kr.,2016-10-25 Video is one of the
most important forms of multimedia available, as it is utilized for security
purposes, to transmit information, promote safety, and provide entertainment.
As motion is the most integral element in videos, it is important that motion
detection systems and algorithms meet specific requirements to achieve
accurate detection of real time events. Feature Detectors and Motion
Detection in Video Processing explores innovative methods and approaches to
analyzing and retrieving video images. Featuring empirical research and
significant frameworks regarding feature detectors and descriptor algorithms,
the book is a critical reference source for professionals, researchers,
advanced-level students, technology developers, and academicians.
  Proceedings of the ... International Conference on Facility Operations-
Safeguards Interface ,1996
  Camera Trapping Peter Fleming,Paul Meek,Guy Ballard,Peter Banks,Andrew
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Claridge,Jim Sanderson,Don Swann,2014-11-20 Camera trapping in wildlife
management and research is a growing global phenomenon. The technology is
advancing very quickly, providing unique opportunities for collecting new
biological knowledge. In order for fellow camera trap researchers and
managers to share their knowledge and experience, the First International
Camera Trapping Colloquium in Wildlife Management and Research was held in
Sydney, Australia. Camera Trapping brings together papers from a selection of
the presentations at the colloquium and provides a benchmark of the
international developments and uses of camera traps for monitoring wildlife
for research and management. Four major themes are presented: case studies
demonstrating camera trapping for monitoring; the constraints and pitfalls of
camera technologies; design standards and protocols for camera trapping
surveys; and the identification, management and analyses of the myriad images
that derive from camera trapping studies. The final chapter provides future
directions for research using camera traps. Remarkable photographs are
included, showing interesting, enlightening and entertaining images of
animals 'doing their thing'.
  Video Surveillance of Nesting Birds Christine Ann Ribic,2012-05-13 “Until
recently, inferring identities of predators and monitoring cryptic behaviors
at the nest was time-consuming, often with anecdotal results. No more. Video
nest surveillance, so aptly revealed in this volume, has ushered in a new era
of data collection that allows field workers to link environmental factors
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with such aspects as the temporal dynamics of predator communities in
relation to what the birds are doing at their nests, thus removing much of
the guesswork of earlier studies.”--Spencer G. Sealy, University of Manitoba
Video Surveillance of Nesting Birds shatters earlier beliefs about how birds
interact with nest predators. Much of what we thought we knew about nesting
and its hazards was flat-out wrong, as authors in this book discovered by
using modern technology in the field. As simple as we would like our models
of animal behavior to be, this book shows that reality is far more complex
and nuanced.--Douglas H. Johnson, University of Minnesota
  Advances in Precision Instruments and Optical Engineering Guixiong
Liu,Fengjie Cen,2022-04-21 This book highlights the new technologies and
applications presented at the 2021 International Conference on Precision
Instruments and Optical Engineering held in Chengdu, China from 25 to 27
August 2021. The conference aimed to provide a platform for researchers and
professionals to share research findings, discuss cutting-edge technologies,
promote collaborations and fuel the industrial transition of new
technologies. The invited and contributed papers covered recent developments
in optoelectronic devices, nanophotonic research, optoelectronic materials,
precision instruments, intelligent instruments, laser technology, optical
spectroscopy and other optical engineering topics. The book is intended for
researchers, engineers and advanced students interested in precision
instruments and optical engineering and their applications in diverse fields.
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  Learn Electronics with Raspberry Pi Stewart Watkiss,2016-06-15 Make a
variety of cool projects using the Pi with programming languages like Scratch
and Python, with no experience necessary. You'll learn how the Pi works, how
to work with Raspbian Linux on the Pi, and how to design and create
electronic circuits. Raspberry Pi is everywhere, it’s inexpensive, and it's a
wonderful tool for teaching about electronics and programming. This book
shows you how to create projects like an arcade game, disco lights, and
infrared transmitter, and an LCD display. You'll also learn how to control
Minecraft's Steve with a joystick and how to build a Minecraft house with a
Pi, and even how to control a LEGO train with a Pi. You'll even learn how to
create your own robot, including how to solder and even design a printed
circuit board! Learning electronics can be tremendous fun — your first
flashing LED circuit is a reason to celebrate! But where do you go from
there, and how can you move into more challenging projects without spending a
lot of money on proprietary kits? Learn Electronics with Raspberry Pi shows
you how to and a lot more. What You'll Learn Design and build electronic
circuits Make fun projects like an arcade game, a robot, and a Minecraft
controller Program the Pi with Scratch and Python Who This Book Is For
Makers, students, and teachers who want to learn about electronics and
programming with the fun and low-cost Raspberry Pi.
  Wireless Sensor Networks K. G. Langendoen,2007-01-12 This book constitutes
the refereed proceedings of the 4th European Workshop on Wireless Sensor
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Networks, EWSN 2007, held in Delft, The Netherlands in January 2007. The 22
revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 164
submissions. The papers are organized in topical sections on networking,
tracking, algorithms, applications and support, medium access control, os and
tools, as well as localization.
  Digital Video Surveillance and Security Anthony C. Caputo,2014-03-18 The
use of digital surveillance technology is rapidly growing as it becomes
significantly cheaper for live and remote monitoring. The second edition of
Digital Video Surveillance and Security provides the most current and
complete reference for security professionals and consultants as they plan,
design, and implement surveillance systems to secure their places of
business. By providing the necessary explanations of terms, concepts, and
technological capabilities, this revised edition addresses the newest
technologies and solutions available on the market today. With clear
descriptions and detailed illustrations, Digital Video Surveillance and
Security is the only book that shows the need for an overall understanding of
the digital video surveillance (DVS) ecosystem. Highly visual with easy-to-
read diagrams, schematics, tables, troubleshooting charts, and graphs
Includes design and implementation case studies and best practices Uses
vendor-neutral comparisons of the latest camera equipment and recording
options
  Biologically-Inspired Energy Harvesting through Wireless Sensor
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Technologies Ponnusamy, Vasaki,2016-04-05 The need for sustainable sources of
energy has become more prevalent in an effort to conserve natural resources,
as well as optimize the performance of wireless networks in daily life.
Renewable sources of energy also help to cut costs while still providing a
reliable power sources. Biologically-Inspired Energy Harvesting through
Wireless Sensor Technologies highlights emerging research in the areas of
sustainable energy management and transmission technologies. Featuring
technological advancements in green technology, energy harvesting,
sustainability, networking, and autonomic computing, as well as bio-inspired
algorithms and solutions utilized in energy management, this publication is
an essential reference source for researchers, academicians, and students
interested in renewable or sustained energy in wireless networks.
  Private Security Charles P. Nemeth,2017-09-22 There are few textbooks
available that outline the foundation of security principles while reflecting
the modern practices of private security as an industry. Private Security: An
Introduction to Principles and Practice takes a new approach to the subject
of private sector security that will be welcome addition to the field. The
book focuses on the recent history of the industry and the growing dynamic
between private sector security and public safety and law enforcement.
Coverage will include history and security theory, but emphasis is on current
practice, reflecting the technology-driven, fast-paced, global security
environment. Such topics covered include a history of the security industry,
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security law, risk management, physical security, Human Resources and
personnel, investigations, institutional and industry-specific security,
crisis and emergency planning, critical infrastructure protection, IT and
computer security, and more. Rather than being reduced to single chapter
coverage, homeland security and terrorism concepts are referenced throughout
the book, as appropriate. Currently, it vital that private security entities
work with public sector authorities seamlessly—at the state and federal
levels—to share information and understand emerging risks and threats. This
modern era of security requires an ongoing, holistic focus on the impact and
implications of global terror incidents; as such, the book’s coverage of
topics consciously takes this approach throughout. Highlights include:
Details the myriad changes in security principles, and the practice of
private security, particularly since 9/11 Focuses on both foundational theory
but also examines current best practices—providing sample forms, documents,
job descriptions, and functions—that security professionals must understand
to perform and succeed Outlines the distinct, but growing, roles of private
sector security companies versus the expansion of federal and state law
enforcement security responsibilities Includes key terms, learning
objectives, end of chapter questions, Web exercises, and numerous
references—throughout the book—to enhance student learning Presents the full
range of career options available for those looking entering the field of
private security Includes nearly 400 full-color figures, illustrations, and
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photographs. Private Security: An Introduction to Principles and Practice
provides the most comprehensive, up-to-date coverage of modern security
issues and practices on the market. Professors will appreciate the new, fresh
approach, while students get the most bang for their buck, insofar as the
real-world knowledge and tools needed to tackle their career in the ever-
growing field of private industry security. An instructor’s manual with Exam
questions, lesson plans, and chapter PowerPoint® slides are available upon
qualified course adoption.
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